
Pi3 Pty Ltd

On behalf of Hillross, I would like to congratulate Perry Ielati of Pi3 Pty Ltd for his outstanding 
achievement in winning the 2012 Hillross New Adviser of the Year award.

This prestigious award was open to all new Hillross financial advisers across Australia who have 
been with Hillross for under 3 years. Our expert panel of highly regarded industry representatives, 
including Mark Rantall, Chief Executive Officer of the Financial Planning Association of Australia 
(FPA), selected Perry from a shortlist of finalists. This assessment was added to the results from a 
client advocacy survey. 

This is a well-deserved recognition and significant milestone for Perry who has been a Hillross 
Authorised Representative since 2012. He was chosen based on his high levels of professionalism, 
impressive client advocacy score, wealth 
management expertise and strong 
determination to help his clients achieve  
their financial freedom.

Once again congratulations to Perry Ielati 
and we look forward to many years of strong 
partnership with him and his team at Pi3.

Yours sincerely, 

Hugh Humphrey
Managing Director
Hillross

Pi3 Pty Ltd is an Authorised Representative of Hillross Financial Services Ltd  
ABN 77 003 323 055, AFSL 232705, ACL 232705.

Perry Ielati accepting the award at the Hillross Recognition 
Dinner, Brisbane Convention Centre, 22 January 2013. 

Congratulations
Perry Ielati
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